
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY DIVISION

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection
P110874201

FACILITY: ASP Plating Company SRN / ID: P1108
LOCATION: 211 North Griffin Street, GRAND HAVEN DISTRICT: Grand Rapids
CITY: GRAND HAVEN COUNTY: OTTAWA
CONTACT: Stephen Rowe , Vice President ACTIVITY DATE: 10/17/2024
STAFF: Chris Robinson COMPLIANCE STATUS:  Compliance SOURCE CLASS: MINOR
SUBJECT: Onsite inspection to determine compliance with applicable air quality rules and regulations.
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

On October 17, 2024, staff Chris Robinson (CR) and Alicia Kusaka (AK) from Michigan’s 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) Air Quality Division (AQD) 
attempted to conduct an inspection at ASP Plating Company located at 211 North Griffin 
Street in Grand Haven Michigan. The purpose of the inspection was to determine this 
facility’s compliance with applicable state and federal air quality rules and regulations. 

Upon arrival it was obvious that the facility was not operating. A portion of the parking 
lot had been closed off, and no cars were there. AQD staff knocked on the entrance to 
the building which there was no response to. CR has observed over the last year or two 
that the building appeared vacant. Per a Holland Sentinel article, the facility had violated 
the Clean Waters Act for discharging zinc unlawfully. EPA enforcement appears to have 
occurred around the time that CR noticed the building no longer being used. Based on 
observations, CR does not believe this facility is operating. Therefore, Maces operating 
status has been changed to “Permanently closed”. The facility had been operating under 
Rule 201 permitting exemptions only.
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